
                                           CLA Board of Directors Meeting 

                                           April 22, 2021 @ BLCC, 7:00 PM 

 

 

                                                     Meeting Minutes 

 

Attendees:  Al Molde, Dave Franklin, Karla Gages, Mike Lipke, Harley Anderson, 

                   Bret Sorenson, Jeff Stabnow, Dean Swenson, Dick Oftedahl, Mike Allmann 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report - Mike Lipke 

 

 1. Payment to Jeff Forester’s Minnesota Lakes and Rivers annual subscription $200.00. 

     M/MS Jeff/Karla 

 

  2. Payment OTCOLA membership dues for 2021 of $360.00. Includes lake water testing. 

      M/MS Dave/Bret 

 

Environmental Report - Jeff Stabnow 

 

   1.  MN Legislature waiting for wake boat study of 200 feet offshore before any action is 

        proposed. 

 

   3. Fisheries Report - Dave Franklin 

 

       Reference Dave’s meeting with the OTC DNR on March 25, 2021. Dave submitted an 

       excellent comprehensive report to the Board members. 

 

       DNR net survey showed poor results for walleye stocking efforts. 

 

       2020 walleye fingerling stocking number was 17,000. 

 

       CLA stocking restrictions are no longer in force. 

 

        Jim Wolters will attend the July annual CLA meeting. 

 

  4.  Public Relations Bret Sorenson, Scott Early 

 

       Secretary Early has agreed to post CLA Board Meeting Minutes. 

 

       CLA board members were encouraged to submit items of interest to Megan 

       Johnson for publication to the CLA Facebook page. 

 

       Last Clitherall Lake directory was published in 2016.  Publishing an updated directory 



       was discussed with no decision/resolution. Mike Lipke will present a cost summary  

       for the May board meeting of the 2016 directory. 

 

   5.  Fundraising - Karla Grages 

 

        2021 budget was discussed and proposed to $5,000. 

        M/MS Dean/Dick 

 

        Karla presented nice designs for sweatshirts to be available at the July meeting. 

 

   6. Beach Captains Report - Mike Allmann 

 

       Still need two beach captains. 

 

       Flyers in development for distribution prior to Memorial Day. 

 

       Road signs needed for distribution prior to the annual meeting. 

 

       Roger Wold will direct the July 4th boat parade.   

 

   7.  New Business 

 

        Early ice out precluded completing and installing another nest. 

        Lake water testing, by RMB labs in DL, as part of a COLA initiative, paid in part by CLA 

        dues. 

        Discussion of decontamination station. 

        Lake Steward Program deferred  for more info from Scott Early. 

 

Adjourn 

 

M/MS  Al/Jeff 

      

 


